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April 18, 2016 

       www.mobilechristian.org 
Know therefore that the Lord your God is God, the faithful God who keeps covenant and steadfast love 
with those who love him and keep his commandments, to a thousand generations, Deuteronomy 7:9 
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Click here to visit the MCS School Calendar 

4/18/16—Varsity Girls Golf at Springhill  
4/18/16—Varsity Baseball at Bryant 
4/18/16-4/21/16—Basketball Camp (3rd-6th grades) 
4/18/16—Booster Club Meeting @ 7pm in the LD 
4/19/16—Varsity Boys Golf at Magnolia Grove 
4/19/16—Varsity Softball vs. Alma Bryant 
4/20/16—K5 Pancake Breakfast 
4/20/16—Mobile Co. Track/Field Championships at USA 
4/21/16—Mobile Co. Track/Field Championships at USA 
4/21/16—Senior Luncheon (LD) 
4/21/16—Soccer at Cottage Hill 
4/21/16—Varsity Softball vs. UMS Wright 
4/22/16—Leopard/Color Run 
4/22/16—MCS Field Day 
4/22/16—Varsity Softball Tournament at Gulf Shores 
4/23/16—Varsity Softball Tournament at Gulf Shores 
4/24/16—Open House 1:30—3:30 
4/27/16—NHS & JNHS at 8am in the GYM 
4/29/16—Bible Times Day for 3rd graders 
5/2/16—Golf Banquet @ 6:30 (LD) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu for April 18th – April 22th   
 For more cafeteria info click here 

Monday - Zaxbys  
Tuesday – Panda Haven & Firehouse- Subs and Salad 
Wednesday- Firehouse 
Thursday- San Miguel’s Chicken Burritos & Firehouse 
Friday- Field Day 
Also available are Firehouse subs (Tues-Thurs) and 
Firehouse Salads (Tues-Fri) 

Wednesday and Thursday Hot Meal Prices are as follows: 
Full size hot meals $5.00 
Kid’s size hot meal - $3.50 (PK3-5th only)                
6” sub - $3.50/$5.00 combo 
3” sub - $2.50/$3.50 combo (PK3- 5th) 
Small Drinks (K3-5th grade only) $ .50 
 Large Drinks (6th-12th only) $1.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The volleyball team will be selling Smoothie King 
Smoothies Tuesday AFTERNOON's after school.  We 
will no longer be selling before school.  The flavors will 
be Strawberry Kiwi Breeze and Very Berry.  The cost is 
$3.  We will be coming to upper elementary to sell 
right before the bell rings for dismissal around 2:50.  
At 3:15, we will be outside the high school building. 

2016 MCS Field Day 
Friday, April 22nd 

8:10 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

School Football Field 
Followed by lunch and Leopard Run 

Parents are welcome to attend! 
(Please park on grass in front of school) 

 
 

Effective April 4th there will be NO charging the 

following items Zaxby’s, Firehouse, Panda Haven, 

San Miguel’s Or Papa John’s Pizza. Effective May 

2nd there will be NO more charging. Thank You! 

See office for any questions                  

Chick-Fil-A Chicken Biscuits 

Will be for sale on Thursday mornings 

from 7:00-7:55 am  

in front of the cafeteria.  

The cost is 2.50 per biscuit. 

 

Congratulations to 
Tucker Presley and 
Belle Moorer who 

were named 
Mr. and Miss MCS! 

The MCS Service Club is hosting a “CENTS FOR ST. 
JUDE’S” fundraiser beginning on MONDAY (4/18) and 
will run through FRIDAY (4/22). The proceeds from the 
fundraiser will go benefit St. Jude’s Children’s Research 
Hospital. All grades (K3 - 12) are invited to participate in 
this great cause. 
  
          To make the fundraiser rewarding, challenging 
and fun, we will have a “Penny War.” As your 
homeroom students collect pennies, other students 
from other homerooms may deposit (or “BOMB” as 
Upper Elementary calls it!) “silver coins” in your 
homeroom container in order to deduct points from your 
homeroom. Every cent of silver (or “greenbacks”) will 
deduct a cent off of the total amount of pennies for your 
homeroom. Of course, your homeroom students may 
do the same to other homerooms! 
  
          The homeroom class with the most pennies 
AND the class that raises the most amount of 
money will be awarded a pizza party furnished by the 
Service Club. 
  
          Thank you for your help! Service Club Members 
will be collecting the change from each homeroom 
every afternoon during the week. 

  
 

http://www.mobilechristian.org/
http://www.crosswalkmail.com/vrhjvmfgjrjnfygtnkbzqndqfmnypbbyrhfqvvthpfrfkyv_zszspwdzwplw.html
http://www.mobilechristian.org/schoolCalendar.cfm
http://www.mobilechristian.org/On_Campus/Cafeteria.cfm


       
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

New Uniforms!!! 

As we have announced, Zoghby’s Uniforms 
is our new uniform company for next year. 

All students will be required to wear the 
new uniform for next year. The blazers for 

grades 6-12, the white oxford shirts for 
grades 6-12, and the shoes that are 

currently being worn will be able to be 
worn next year. All other items (other than 
socks and shoes) will need to be purchased 

from Zoghby’s. Socks and shoes can be 
purchased at Zoghby’s or other places. 
There is a new shoe option for girls in 

grades 6-12. Students will not be allowed to 
wear same or similar items from any other 
provider. We have been very pleased with 

the customer service and prices of 
Zoghby’s. Attached you will find a price list 
and an invitation to receive a special 10% 

discount during April 25-30. We do 
encourage as many as possible to preorder 
or do layaway during that week. All plaid 
items do need to be ordered by June 1 to 

ensure delivery before school starts.  

 

Leopard Color Run 

2016 
The Leopard Run will be this Friday 

April 22
nd

.  

If your child is already participating 
and wants to get to the next level 

PLEASE continue to turn in money 
until April 22

nd 

$50.00 donation = an out of uniform 
day (separate from March 18

th
) 

$75.00 donation = Pizza & Ice 
Cream Party with Extended Lunch! 
$120.00 donation = OFF CAMPUS 

ADVENTURE! 
 

(Students who successfully reach 
this level can participate in the 
Pizza & Ice Cream Party with 

Extended Lunch). 

 

There will be a Booster Club Meeting on 

April 18th at 7:00 in the Leopard's Den.  

This meeting will be very important 

because we will be voting on new officers 

for next year. Please remember to be able 

to vote you do have to be a Booster 

member for 30 days.  If you would like to 

run for an office (President, Vice 

President, Secretary, or Treasurer) on the 

Booster Club Board, please email Coach 

Joey Adams at 

joey_adams@mobilechristian.org.  If you 

have any questions, please feel free to 

email or call. 

Thanks so much and hope to see you 

there. 

Kristy McPherson 

786-3815 

ethan_rules@bellsouth.net 

 

Summer Day Camp 2016 at MCS—

Summer Day Camp registration is open. Camp is 

open for children ages four (having completed k3) 

through eleven. Children are divided into groups 

according to the grade they just completed. Camp 

dates are Monday through Friday beginning on 

 May 23rd. Camp times are 7:30-5:30. There is a 

registration fee of $35.00 (this includes a t-shirt). 

The daily rate is $25 or $100 for weekly. These 

rates include all field trips, and activities both on 

and off campus, and 2 snacks a day. Campers will 

need to bring a lunch, or you will have the option 

of purchasing a lunch each day at minimal cost. 

If you have any questions Please contact April 

Walker-Camp Director at 406-0768,  

  or MCS at 661-1613. 
 

All 2nd - 5th grade girls received an elementary cheer 

packet. Deadline to register is Monday May 2nd. 

Spring Open House will be on April 24, 2016 

from 1:30-3:30. 
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